Are you interested in becoming a

Certified Nursing Assistant?

Our next Certified Nursing Assistant class
will begin on Thursday, May 27, 2021

To be considered for this class,
please submit your resume and a
personalized essay describing why
you are pursuing this career to:

Long Island State Veterans Home
100 Patriots Road

Stony Brook, NY 11790
Attn: Human Resources

OR

Email your resume and personalized essay to:
LISVH_HR@stonybrookmedicine.edu

For additional information visit:
www.listateveteranshome.org
Or call our hotline at (631) 444-8712
Or Human Resources at (631) 444-8617
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